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Register Your Booth Personnel by Thursday, October 15

ASTRO 2020 is just a few weeks away and to ensure that your company’s booth representatives 

have access to the virtual platform, please register your booth personnel on or before Thursday, 

October 15. On Friday, October 16, all registered exhibitor booth personnel will be uploaded into 

the virtual platform. We encourage all exhibitors to register their booth personnel by Thursday, 

October 15, to ensure that your team has immediate access to the virtual platform when it becomes 

accessible to all exhibitors.  

We do understand that you may have changes and cancellations to your booth personnel after this 

initial upload. After October 15, we will continue to accept changes to your booth personnel via the 

exhibitor registration website. However, it is important to note that it's a manual process to make 

changes to your existing representatives, so it will take some time for these changes to be reflected 

in your booth. 

If you have any questions, please contact the ASTRO Registration Center at 

astroregistration@spargoinc.com.  

Spotlight  

Booth Dashboard Training

Registration is now open for the Booth Dashboard training sessions! The dates, times, topics 

and registration links for all three training sessions are now available on the ASTRO website.   




